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Polo Pony of the Month

Lucia was tied for first as Best Playing
Pony in the 2017-2018 season. Her love
and enthusiasm for the sport makes
her a favorite of the barn. You can
always count on Lucia for hard bumps
and quick rollbacks to the ball. Lucia
was donated by Robert Wilkinson of
Saint Charles, IL.

The Newsletter of the UConn Polo Club

Highlights in this
month's issue:

e RSVP Alumni and
Awards Banquet

e Polo Pony of the Month:
Lucia

e Player of the Month

e Spring Game Schedule
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Player of the Month:

Rachel Beach

Rachel Beach is a senior majoring in Natural Resources. As a member of the UConn
barn staff, she spends many hours caring for horses of all the equestrian teams. Her
riding experience originated with competing against other jumpers. After
committing to UConn, Rachel advanced her way from the UConn community
beginner polo lessons to her current role as Vice President of the varsity team.
Rachel's favorite horses in the polo barn are Bambi and Dreamer. In her free time,
she enjoys going on hikes with her friends and her dog, Taffy.

FACEBOOK

UConn Intercollegiate Polo Team

EMAIL

uconnpoloclubl@gmail.com

WEB INSTAGRAM

polo.rso.uconn.edu @uconnpoloclub
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Spring 2020 Game Schedule
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Day  Date UConn Team Time | Team
SATURDAY FEB IST WOMEN 7 PM (@ CORNELL L 6-17
SUNDAY ‘ FEB 9TH WOMEN 2PM | GARDNERTOWN \\/ 8.7
SUNDAY FEB 16TH WOMEN 1 PM SKIDMORE L 9-7
FRIDAY - SUNDAY MARCH WOMEN TBD REGIONAL
13TH - 15TH TOURNAMENT
(@ CORNELL)
** times and games for regional tourﬂament depend on
bracket **
HOME GAMES IN BOLD
PLEASE KEEP UPDATED WITH OUR SOCIAL MEDIA
ABOUT ANY GAME CHANGES

Coach: Anders Carlton — anders.carlton@uconn.edu

Home Games Held in Horsebarn Hill Arena located at:
3099 Horsebarn Hill Road
Storrs, CT 06269
Free Admission

*All Games subject to change- please check UConn Polo Facebook page for updates™
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ALUMNI & AWARDS BANQUET

Coventry Alumni, community polo members,
Lakeview Restaurant and Bar friends, and family are all welcome to
50 Lake Street come to the UConn Polo Alumni Dinner
Coventry, CT 06238 and Awards Banquet! The dinner will be
Saturday, April 18th buffet style. Tickets are $35 per person.
5:30pm-9:00pm. Guests will pay at the door.

on our website: https://polo.rso.uconn.edu/awards-dinner-rsvp/

An alumnus still active in polo?

In the practicum lessons? DONATIONS NEEDED

A fan watching the games? Sound horses, tack, etc.

s GO BT U2t s Donations are tax deductible.
information or photos that could

contribute to this newsletter?

Polo ponies used by UConn Polo are generously donated by friends
of the UConn Polo Club in the community. The club is currently

looking for new horse donations for evaluation to expand the
Please contact Anna McCarthy by email or . . .
text with photos or stories you want to share: current polo string and to replace aging horses. Approval is done by
e e EUCE R EE The Department of Animal Science.
(860)-383-3674 For more information, please email: uconnpoloclubl@gmail.com




Photos from UConn Men v.s Virginia Tech
Stavros Lampeas (#1) NICk Pauorek (#2) 'and_ _Galr Lauuus (#3)
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Photos from UConn Women v.s Roger Williams University
Sage Saffran, Kaila Rowe, Anna McCarthy, Rachel Beach, Kylie Dalton, Rylyn Koger, and Nicole Moody
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Interested in placing your ad in this newsletter?

With a one-time donation to the UConn Polo Club, you can place an
ad in all the editions of this newsletter for the 2020 Spring Season.

$20 for a quarter
page ad.

Please contact Anna McCarthy by email or

$35 for a half text with photos and information you
want included:

page ad.

anna.mccarthy@uconn.edu
(860)-383-3674

We thank the University
of Connecticut's
Department of Animal
Science for giving us
the opportunity to use
Horsebarn Hill Arena
and the polo ponies to
play every week.
Without them, the club
would not be possible.




